
From: CLAUDE WHITE
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: HB 3427
Date: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 2:50:08 PM

Dear Co-Chair Smith Warner,

I am a farmer and I oppose HB 3427.  Getting tax policy right is crucial.
As a farmer I believe gross receipts taxes are harmful to Oregon farmers and ranchers.
We already have to pay the added tax on all farm inputs but can't pass along the costs. Adding off-road fuels tax
before delivered to my farm,  would be adding another cost to fuel.

Sincerely,

CLAUDE WHITE
550 Morrow Rd
Independence, OR 97351
WHITES@WHITESHAULINGFARM.COM

mailto:WHITES@WHITESHAULINGFARM.COM
mailto:JCSS.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

